
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

23rd June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Primary College: Information for Parents 

We are very excited to confirm that Year 6 children will be taking part in Primary College this year, Wednesday 

12th, Thursday 13th and Friday 14th July.   

The PTA are heavily subsidising the cost of this fantastic opportunity meaning that we will need to ask for a 

non-refundable, voluntary donation of £10 from parents/carers.  Please book and pay for your child’s place 

via The Arbor App by Thursday 6th July.  Please go to ‘Quick Actions’, click on ‘Trips’ and select ‘Year 6 Primary 

College’.   

Please send your child with a packed lunch and a refillable drink bottle each day.  If your child has a free meal 
entitlement or if you have already ordered a hot meal for this day then Food Links will provide a packed lunch 
option, a drinks bottle will still need to be provided. 
 
Children will need to be dropped off and collected at the usual times at school.  The children will walk to and 

from Weymouth College with school staff during school hours. 

Please find further information about Primary College overleaf.  The children have selected their top choices 

from the list of workshops and they have been attached for your information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Taylor & Mrs Crouch  
Year 6 Teachers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

Year 6 Primary College 

 

What is Primary College? 

Primary College is a three-day programme of thirty different workshops (listed below) provided for 

children in Year 6 at Weymouth College. Children complete two workshops each day. 

 

Primary College this year is on Wednesday 12th, Thursday 13th and Friday 14th July. 

The aims of Primary College are to give all children taking part: 

 an enjoyable and instructive experience which will broaden their horizons 

 an opportunity to meet and work with children from other schools - developing their social 

skills and easing their transition to secondary school 

 the chance to try new activities and learn new skills 

Some workshops have specific clothing requirements: 

 sturdy shoes or boots (i.e not trainers or open-toed shoes) for construction activities 

 football gear for the football workshops 

 loose clothing for other sports activities 

 old clothes for art and other hands-on workshops which are likely to be messy 

Children will need to bring packed lunches and a drinks bottle. 

The workshops on offer: 

 
3D Character Animation 
Acting for Film & TV 
Art 
Boxing with Grey Ranks Boxing Club 
Brickwork 
Cabin Crew 
Childcare 
Computer Music 
Cook Delicious Food 
Design a Medieval Castle 
Design an Invention with Solidworks 
Software 
Escape Room and Team-Building Games 
Feltwork Animals 
First Aid 

 
 
Football with Ridgway FC 
Futsal 
Live Music Band 
Photography 
Primary College Echo 
Sign Language 
Singing 
Spanish 
Special Effects for Film and TV 
Steel Band 
Street Dance 
Summer Sports 
TV Studio 
Yoga, Games and Relaxation! 

 


